
Thousand Islands Performing Arts  
 

 
Dear Alumnus: 
 
As you may or may not be aware – the Thousand Islands Schools and the Thousand Islands 
Music Department have established a Thousand Islands Performing Arts Hall of Fame. 
Beginning this year, we will be honoring graduates (along with some honorary members) at our 
annual Spring Concert.   
 
The purpose of the Hall of Fame is as follows: 
 

• To honor alumni of the school who made a significant contribution to the school and the 
music department while they were students. 

• To help make current students aware of the accomplishments of alumni. 
• To help current students become familiar with how past students continue to enjoy the 

performing arts in their adult lives. 
• To encourage current students to make their own significant contributions to the school 

and the music department 
 
Selection into the Hall of Fame is based on the following criteria: 
 

• The nominee will be an alumnus of Thousand Islands who graduated at least five years 
prior to his or her nomination. 

• The nominee should have made a significant contribution to the music program or other 
performing arts programs at Thousand Islands. 

• Music or other performing arts should remain an important part of the nominee’s adult 
life. 

  
We are asking for your help by seeking your input for nominations.  If you know of someone 
who meets the three criteria listed above, please fill out the enclosed nomination form and return 
it to me at school.  (The address is on the nomination form.)  Nominations must be received by 
January 1st in order to be considered for the 2017 award.  A committee will review the 
nominations and select the honorees.  Once nominations have been submitted, they remain 
active.  Individuals who are nominated, but not selected in a given year will be considered in 
future years.  You do not have to re-nominate a person every year. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this endeavor.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions about the Hall of Fame program:  wileyk@ticsd.org 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathy Wiley 


